
Chamber Choir Re-assemble!  
 
 
 
Dear musicians, parents, and carers 
 
I am thrilled to announce that we are now able to resume “in-person” Sixth 
Form Chamber Choir rehearsals after a long absence, during which we have 
managed to keep things ticking over with remote practices on Teams and virtual performance projects.   
 
We are still not able to combine Year 12 and 13 indoors so the plan going forward this term will be for 
rehearsals to take place at Constance Green Hall from 3.45-4.45 on Mondays;  weather permitting, we will 
be singing OUTSIDE as per the suggested government guidance (wearing appropriate outdoor clothing!) 
after meeting outside the main entrance to Constance Green Hall.   
 
If the weather is not amenable, we will rehearse Year 12 and 13 inside on alternating weeks, notification of 
which I will give on Teams on Sunday evenings if possible, beginning with Year 13.  I hope that the guidance 
will allow us to sing together inside before too long!  
 
We will be following the current guidelines of 2 metre social distancing, even outside, to prevent anyone 
having to self-isolate should there be a positive test among the members of the choir.  It is clearly especially 
important that Year 13 follow the guidelines in order not to miss any time off school during this period when 
they have final assessments, however I do hope that Year 13 singers will still see themselves as part of the 
Chamber Choir even after they officially leave. 
 
Rehearsals will take place every Monday commencing Monday 19th April.  We hope to be able to work 
towards some sort of performance before the end of the academic year.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mark Pallant 
Director of Music 


